
Sent: 26/09/2023 11:45:38 PM
Subject: DA 2023/1237 11 Boola Place Cromer

I am writing this to fully support the DA for the indoor cricket training facility at Cromer.
I am a parent of 2 daughters who have been at the forefront in the development of female
cricket in the Northern Beaches which continues to thrive.
With the increase in participation numbers and the reliance of favourable weather, there is a
real need for an indoor training facility. Other sports and LGAs have such facilities and it
would be fantastic to have one in our own council area.
Manly cricket is one of the oldest associations in the country and needs a facility like this to
become the most successful association in Australia.
I fully support this application.
Thank you.
Andrew Hughes
Terrey Hills.


